

Great Britain Wheelchair Rugby Limited Rugby House Twickenham Stadium 200 Whitton Road Twickenham Middlesex TW2 7BA

> T: 0208 8317645 F: 0208 8929816 E: info@gbwr.org.uk

www.gbwr.org.uk

Mr Kevin Bounds The Chantry Shirenewton Chepstow Monmouthshire NP16 6RL

14 February 2013

Dear Mr Bounds,

What a surprise to receive your letter and generous donation! On behalf of all in GBWR a big thank you to the Shirenewton Charity Committee. The gift will be well used to continue our development of wheelchair rugby at grassroots level. I imagine it was fun listening to John Bevan who of course played in those wonderful welsh sides of the 70's though as an Englishman it was difficult sometimes to watch!

It sounds as if you have a wonderful community there in Shirenewton and I wish you every success in your future fundraising events. Meanwhile I enclose a DVD of GBWR in action which I hope you will enjoy.

Kind regards

David Pond
Chief Executive



